
 Dear Windsor Park Family,

There are a couple of things I would like to update you on about our church after the shelter in 
place order.  I want to reassure you that it will not impact our online services at this time.  It will 
also not hinder your ability to connect with us.  Please feel free to contact the church office with 
any needs you might have.  The number one thing I want you to know is that you are not alone. 
We are still going to be the church and we are still going to be reaching out to you and striving 
to meet your needs and the needs of the community. 

In order to encourage you I want to make you aware of couple of resources. The first 
resource is Right Now Media.  The church has had this resource, but we have not utilized it to 
its full extent.  It is like a Christian Netflix. There are videos, devotionals, Bible studies, and a lot 
of resources for the whole family and much more.  If you would like to utilize this resource 
contact the church office and we will email you a login.  Our second resource is called Dwell it is 
an app you can utilize on your smart phones and you can listen to the word of God read to you 
in a variety of voices, accents, translations, and background music.  The app also provides a 
variety of playlists which focuses on different themes within the scriptures.  We have this 
resource free for the next 60 days.  The final resource is that I will be providing some brief 
devotionals to help us see the good that is coming about in the midst of all of this.  I do hope 
these resources will bless you and encourage you during this time.

We will plan as follows:
• We will continue to follow the recommendation of the CDC for our gatherings. 
• We will continue to have our school closed until CDC recommendations change.
• We are having our facilities deep cleaned during this time.
• We are researching additional technology to help us connect.
• We do have the office open at this time for any needs that you might have.
• We will update you as necessary throughout the season of this threat.

Please know that we are striving to make the wisest decisions in the light that we have.  We 
continue to trust our good God. During this time I would remind us all to take this opportunity to 
pray for our country and one another.  Remember to reach out and check on one another.    
Additionally, you can continue to remain faithful in supporting the ministry of the church with 
your tithes and offerings in one of four ways.

Ways to Give:
• By mail or in person to the church office Monday-Thursday 8:00am-5:00pm
• Text “Windsor” to 73256 to give. (By Phone)
• www.windsorpark.com/give/  (Online Giving)

Thank you all for being such a wonderful church and for your understanding. We care for you 
and are praying for you and will do anything we can for you during this trying time.  We love you! 

Sincerely,
Pastor Matt
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